
Friday, May 11, 2012
Some students are struggling to follow the rules of our classroom and directions.  I will be teaching until June 8 and I expect students to come to school ready to learn!  Please remind your student about respectful behaviors in and out of the classroom.

*SPELLING -  May spelling list is on the back.  First test will be May 24th and final spelling test for 4th grade will be May 31st!
*READING –  The weekly reading contract is attached to this newsletter. 

Weekly reading contracts are due every Monday and are for a grade!
**RAZ-Kids.com – can be read at home and used towards their reading contract.  Students log in to their class using (lnickelse) and their student ID number.  Your child should be familiar with how to log in.
*SOCIAL STUDIES – We are finishing up the region of the Southeast.  We will move to the Southwest and West!
*WRITING –We wrote a persuasive writing this week about field trips. 
*MATH – We are working on decimals.
*SCIENCE – We are learning about the solar system.  
Events:
**Progress reports were sent home Monday, May 7 – I am missing several green notes letting me know that you saw your child’s report.
**Science Fair – May 14 (work is being done at school)
**Voyageur canoe trip – Douglas – May 30 
**Bike/Walk Hike – June 5

**********Weekly Reading Contract due every Monday*******
lois.nickels@kentwoodps.org
616-698-2524 #23111

nickelsnews.weebly.com

*RAZ-kids.com (lnickelse and student ID #) 

